 North Liberty Town Council Minutes – August 1, 2022
	The regular meeting of the North Liberty Town Council was held at the North Liberty Community Building.  President Randy Lemert called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.
Town Council Members Will Groves, Jr., and Gerry Brown, and Clerk Treasurer Vicki Kitchen, were in attendance.    Vice President Tom England, Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin, Town Marshal Matt Wilber, and Utilities Manager Skip Davidson were not in attendance.  There were two citizens in attendance. There was no representation from the press.
	The consent agenda was presented for approval. Gerry Brown made a motion to approve the consent agenda which included the Town Council Minutes for July 18, 2022, Resolution #2022-11 A RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING A POLICY FOR ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFERS AND ONLINE BANKING FOR THE TOWN OF NORTH LIBERTY, and the vouchers as presented. Will Groves, Jr. seconded the motion. All voted to approve. 
 There were no comments from the public.
	With no further business before the North Liberty Town Council, Gerry Brown made a motion to adjourn at 7:32 P.M. Will Groves, Jr. seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous.
Signed:					
_________________________________



Attest:							
_________________________
Vicki L. Kitchen, Clerk-Treasurer
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